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Welcome 

We would like to welcome two 

student teachers, Miss Taylor (Y1) 

and Mr Wain (Y4) who will be with 

us for 10 weeks, gradually taking on 

teaching responsibility for those 

classes.  

 

The school football team had their last away game at Cliffe 

on Thursday 11th April - the score was  4 -1 to us. 

 

School Snippets  
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Upcoming Events… 

Mon 29th April 

 School Closed 

Teacher Training Day 

Tues 30th April 

 School re-opens 

Wed 1st May 

 KS1 SATS begin – please 

ensure Y2 children are 

in school 

Fri 3rd May 

 Tuck Shop 

Please note all clubs have 

finished – new ones will 

start w/b 6th May – 

booking form will come 

out after Easter 

Fundraising Please remember we are signed up with Easy Fundraising.  You can easily raise money for 

School Fund by simply doing any online shopping through the Easy Fundraising App 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/easyfundraising-app/ 

Crisp Packet Recycling Scheme – After Easter we will be collecting empty crisp packets at lunchtimes – 

we will be sending them away for recycling which is better for the environment and will also raise some 

money for school.  If you have any crisp packets (any brand) from home you are welcome to send them 

in to us.  Crisp multipack outer packaging is accepted, please do not fold crisp packets into triangles.  

 

Top Ten 

1. Reuben B (Y5) 

2. Holly Jasmine T (Y4) 

3. Erica P (Y2) 

4. Callum W (Y6) 

5. Jack G (Y6) 

6. Abigail H (Y3) 

7. Evie P (Y6) 

8. Arnie S (Y6) 

9. Willow PS (Y6) 

10. Jacob C (Y2) 

 

Attendance 

Winners 

Year 2 (Willow) 

 

 

 

http://www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/easyfundraising-app/


   

Please see page 2 and 3 for photos of our Open Afternoon and the 

winners of our Easter Egg Competition today. 
 

Friday 12th April 19       

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big thank you to everyone who was able to attend the 

Open Afternoon on Tuesday.  It was really lovely to have so 

many parents, carers and families joining us to celebrate the 

work the children have been doing this term, and see the 

breadth of the curriculum from Art and History to Geography 

and Dance. 
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Enjoy the Easter break! 


